## MUNICIPALITY OF CENTRAL MANITOULIN

## **COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE**

## JANAURY 21, 2008

Attending: Chairperson Councillor Bowerman, Reeve Stephens, Councillors Hill, McCutcheon, Orford and Tribinevicius along with the Clerk-Treasurer, Deputy Clerk-Treasurer, Road Superintendent, Maintenance Supervisor and Fire Chief.

The Chair called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

A review of the draft 2008 operating budget took place.

Discussions on changes to the Capital budget were held by the committee with a total of \$197, 600.00 in capital projects indicated.

The Clerk was directed to make the changes and bring back to the next Committee of the Whole meeting.

It was decided that the next review of the draft 2008 budget would be held on February 7, 2008 (later changed to Monday February 4, 2008).

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m. on a motion made by Councillor Hill.